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Dear Parents 
Fantastic news our Scholastic Book Fair collected 
£957.00, this means that £96.00 has been spent 
on books for our library.  Many thanks to all who 
visited or helped in any way.  
On a further good news note, I am writing this 
newsletter on behalf of Mr Wherry as he is 
currently away from school.  As many of you are 
aware, Mrs Wherry is currently on maternity 
leave.  I am delighted to announce that on 
Sunday 23rd April at 11.20 pm, Mr and Mrs 
Wherry were blessed with a gorgeous boy 
weighing 8lb 11oz.  They have decided to name 
him Samuel.  We wish both Mr and Mrs Wherry 
and Eva (Samuel's big sister) all the very best.   
Have a great weekend. 
Matt Nicholls,  Deputy Head Teacher 

 Our Achievers of the Week for the 
Week Ending 21/4/17:  
Reception Lacey Tozer  
Year 1   Diogo Sousa 
Year 2   Jessica Styles 
Year 3   Bradley Buckland 
Year 4   Caitlin Key 
Year 5   Joana Oliveira 
Year 6   Benji Lightfoot  
Class of the Week - Rec, Year 3, Year 4 
Reading Challenge - Years 3 and 4 
Buddy of the Week - Ollie Truscott 
 

Good to Be Green 
Well done to all of the 
children who continue to 
work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in 
school.  179 texts (90.9%) 
were sent to parents on 
Friday for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  
Well done. 

Diary Dates: 
28/4/17 Year 4 Bowling  
4/5/17  KS2 Swimming 
5/5/17  Year 4 Bowling 
8-11/5/17 KS2 SATS Week 
12/5/17 Year 4 Bowling 
18/5/17 KS2 Swimming 
19/5/17 Y4 Bowling 
25/5/17 KS2 Swimming 
26/5/17 Class Photographs 
  Year 4 Bowling 
29/5 to 2/6/17 Half Term 
5 & 6/6/17 Staff Training Day 
8/6/17  KS2 Swimming 
9/6/17  Hit the Surf (am) 
  Year 4 Bowling 
13/6/17 Year 3 Minack Theatre Trip 
15/6/17 KS2 Swimming 
  Year 4 Bowling 
22/6/17 KS2 Swimming 
23/6/17 Swimming Gala at Bodmin Dragon 
  Year 4 Bowling  
26-28/6/17 Year 5/6 Camp 
29/6/17 KS2 Swimming 
30/6/17 Year 4 Bowling 
6/7/17 KS2 Swimming 
7/7/17 Year 4 Bowling 
13/7/17 KS2 Swimming 
26/7/17 Last Day of Summer Term 

Active Kids vouchers 
Help us school get some brand new sports and 
cooking equipment, by collecting Active Kids 
vouchers from Sainsbury’s.  They are only available 
until 2nd May.  You can then donate them to us.  
Please could you 
ensure that vouchers 
are handed in to us 
by 30 June 2017.  
Many thanks. 
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